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It is that time, once again, to start getting excited about all the activities, seminars, workshops, 
and forums at Sun ‘n Fun!  This year’s event is shaping up to be one of the biggest and best 
ever.  The FAA Safety Program is joining with all the other event organizers to bring the very 
best safety information to all attendees.  We will also be providing Webinar versions of many of 
our seminars during the week for those that just can’t join us live. Click on this url: 
http://qrs.ly/zo2p30p to see the latest FAA Safety Seminars & Workshops schedule.  As you 
can see it will be an excellent time for pilots and AMTs alike to catch up on the latest safety 
information. 
 
New to our schedule this year;  Sunday is our “Especially for the Public” day in the FAA Forums 
where we have two special topics for all attendees at Sun ‘n Fun.  One will provide great 
information on FAA Careers.  Next, Southwest Airlines has joined us to speak about “Passenger 
Safety” on commercial airlines.  Both these seminars should pack the house with interested 
family and friends to close out our great week of Sun ‘n Fun. 
 
We would greatly appreciate anything you can do to help get the word out about these great 
seminars held in the FAA Safety Team building in the center of the Sun ‘n Fun campus.  We 
would be happy to provide you with a special copy of our schedule that will have your very own 
URL and QR codes on them so we can track, for you, just how many people download the event 
schedule from your publicity efforts and publications.  All you need to do is give me a call or 
reply to this email with your complete contact information and where you plan on using the 
information.  I will quickly provide you with a commercial print quality PDF.  At the very least 
we would appreciate any efforts you make to include the FAA Safety Forums in any of your 
planned publicity for Sun ‘n Fun. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything about the safety seminars please 
contact me at one of the provided methods below. 
 
Thanks again, and I look forward to meeting each of you at this year’s event.  Please stop by the 
FAA Forums building and say hello. 
 
Jim Pyles 
FAA Safety Program 
Special Projects 
801-257-5071 
Jim.Pyles@FAASafety.gov 
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